----Original Message-----
From: codfish [mailto:codfish@alphalink.com.au] 
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2000 8:33 PM
To: committee.reps@aph.gov.au
Subject: Electoral roll abuse


I need to know how to remedy the fact that marketing organizations abuse the availaility of electoral rolls. I recommend that electoral rolls only be made available to individuals involved in electoral investigations, and that an office in each city and major regional centres open and have computers for the browsing of such. I believe that no hard copies should be made available and that a small entry fee to investigators or individuals be payable. No cameras or data recording devices should be allowed into the office. this will offer all australians the privacy that they deserve, as privacy, in my belief, if an absolute right!

 

Thank you 

 

Matthew Ridgeway

PO Box 851

Braeside

Victoria 3195
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